
From 

Sent:Wed, 6 Mar 2024 10:59:22 +0000 

To:Entertainment Licensing 

Subject:Objection to the Grant of Premises Licence under Section 17 of the Licensing Act 2003 in 

respect of the Premises known as Rileys, Unit 1, 123 Albion Street, Leeds LS2 8ER. 

You don't often get email from 

Hi there, we highly reject this project. 

earn wh this is im ortant 

The noise nuisance generated by music etc from the premises being transmitted 

through the building structure and through the air to the residential flats. 

The increased disturbance in the street caused by noisy patrons after their dispersal 

from the premises. 

The increased detritus (e.g. vomit, bottles, glasses, broken glass) in the street outside 

the premises 

The security risk to tenants of Kl exiting and accessing their flats and having to pass 

by the premises during the hours of operation. 

The likely breach of the terms of the licence by failing to comply with the requirement 

of the premises to be 'inaudible at the nearest noise sensitive premises' (e.g. Kl flats) 

Additionally, the noise nuisance and the general disorder in the street caused by Players 

Bar was totally unacceptable. The noise transmission up the building, the noise 

transmission through the air and reflected noise bouncing out of the glass walls, across 

the gap between us and the light and up to the flats caused years of sleepless nights. 

Premises with glass walls are totally unsuitable for this type of business, especially as it 

will continue to 3:00am in the morning 7 days a week. 

Best regards 
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